## Tunisian-British programme to promote Englishlanguage teaching



The Tunisian-British programme to promote English-language teaching at schools was the focal point of the meeting that Education Minister Hatem Ben Salem had, on Wednesday, with a delegation of the British Council, led by Director of English-Language Promotion and Exams for Middle East and North Africa.

The meeting focused on ways to speed up implementation of this ten-year programme.

Emphasis was also placed on the management of the programme and its funding, as well as the results expected from this partnership mechanism, particularly improving spoken and written English to open up broader prospects for students, be it in Tunisia or abroad.

The delegation members commended the Tunisian experience in modernisation of language teaching, pointing out that the Tunisian-British programme is likely to enhance presence of English in all education cycles.